
Dear Chairman Abney, Honorable Members of the House Finance Committee, and 
Honorable Representative Meghan Cotter: 
 
Volunteer services for Animals (VSA) is a  Rhode Island humane and conservationist 
organization inquiring about the actual usage of the ten full time positions requested for 
woodlands, forests, and forestry projects by RIDEM in H5781. 
We are concerned that these positions will be used for over-logging, removal of old 
trees that help to protect air quality, and the subsequent harm to our wildlife. 
In your deliberations about this legislation, we ask you to safeguard our public lands 
from deforestation and be the guardians of Rhode Island's precious wildlife.  
We thank you for permitting VSA to submit this testimony via email. 
 
Very respectfully yours, 
Joanne Rongo 
VSA Chair writing for the board of Directors & Volunteers  
 
 
 
 
 
Volunteer Services for Animals  (VSA)  founded 1979 
PO Box 6263 
Providence, RI 02940-6263 
(401) 273-0358 
www.VolunteerServicesforAnimals.org 

 

 
Spay/neuter is the humane response to overpopulation. 

Factory farmed animals are among the most abused animals on 
Earth.  

Thank you for helping VSA care for our planet Earth. 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.volunteerservicesforanimals.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7CHousefinancecomm%40rilegislature.onmicrosoft.com%7Ce1da0bad91cb470455c708dd9202fb6e%7C9fe6112ca456463789dc0f284ceffc66%7C0%7C0%7C638827263690505002%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=a8%2B2YyCW3VsWzRq9ISLqTTZDq2t0nDql9X8cWl06UtE%3D&reserved=0

